

31 October 2022

Dear parents

## **Extreme Reading Challenge**

Hats off to the kids who took up the extreme reading challenge (and for the parents who supervised them!)







# Some Changes to Uniform 2023

Into 2023 we will revert to our previous pattern of attire:

- Monday, Wednesday and Friday: formal uniform
- Tuesday and Thursday: sports uniform

For information on the dress code for the school, please see the website: https://bellavista.org.za/uniforms/

You can also reach Romy Ancer on 082 465 4461

#### Calendar 2023

We will start loading specific 2023 event dates to the school calendar (accessible via the Bellavista app) but please note that the term dates are loaded on the website: <a href="https://bellavista.org.za/calendar-2/">https://bellavista.org.za/calendar-2/</a> It is very concerning to note the number of families who take their child out of school in step with the siblings' school calendar. As you plan your holidays for next year, please reverse that trend - rather the child in mainstream misses a week of school than your child who desperately needs contact with therapy and the curriculum as prepared for them if they are to progress.

### Raffle

In Friday's assembly we had a draw for the Bellavista Bash Raffle, which was one month's school fees. Congratulations to the Want family in Grade Seven who were drawn as the winning ticket!

# **Campus News**

The Grade R area received a bike track makeover over the midterm break - and the children are so excited to get those tricycles and bikes on it!

## Note from Bursar's desk

Please be reminded to complete your 2023 payment option selection by signing the "Adobe sign" document which has been emailed to all parents.

Should you have any queries or wish to discuss the options you can contact Amanda at school or email <a href="mailto:Bursar@Bellavistaschool.co.za">Bursar@Bellavistaschool.co.za</a>.

Enjoy the week!

Alison Scott (Mrs)
Executive Principal

